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During the school year, teachers and other staff members may photograph or videotape 

classroom projects, playground activities, and special events. Most of these pictures are used 

mainly for display or replay within the building; however, some of the pictures or videos may be 

shared with educators from other schools who want to learn more about our school programs 

and may be placed on our schools’ and district websites. Also, local newspapers sometimes 

send photographers to cover school activities. 

  

Agreeing to this policy means that you grant HUUSD permission to use pictures or videos of 

your child for the above stated purposes.  


